
Congratulations Burlington Shag Club!

What a fun time we all had at SOS Spring Safari shagging on the boulevard!
Ocean Drive and Main Street at North Myrtle Beach were bustling with 
shaggers enjoying the clubs, workshops, DJs, bands, cold beer, food and the beach.  The 
icing on the cake however was the Burlington Shag Club’s parade float entry winning 1st 
place and $300 prize money for Best Shag Theme. This was a sixteenth 1st place win for 
our club! Way to go Kim Sellars, BSC  parade float chair and her awesome team!   This 
year’s parade theme was Good Old Days.  Our float featured scenes from the 60’s sitcom 
Petticoat Junction reimagined as “SOS” Junction. Our club’s creative team of builders, 
engineers, seamstress, and painters created the TV show’s iconic water tower, hotel and 
train. Our float’s theme song was a “mash up” of the Petticoat Junction song overlaid with 
“SOS” in place of petticoat and the original radio broadcast intro of  Charlie Brown’s “On the 
Beach” radio show featuring Chairman of the Board’s General Johnson singing  “On the 
Beach”.  A life size picture of Charlie Brown had a special place of honor in the train 
window. Thirty plus club members dressed in costumes from Petticoat Junction, Green 
Acres and Beverly Hillbillies worked the crowd along the parade route by bouncing the float 
to the music and giving out parade favors to the crowds. The parade favors this year were 
lanyards for their SOS cards. Inserted in the lanyard was a memorabilia ticket of our floats 
theme.  We celebrated our win that night at the Burlington Shag Club Tea party held at the 
OD Arcade. A great turn out of over seventy BSC members!  Thank you to all that 
participated, worked hard, sponsored and supported this fun event! Burlington Shag Club 
has some very creative, talented and giving members! So proud of our club!

Before we headed out to SOS we had our own pre-SOS kickoff party at Rack N Rolls with a 
Rookies Revenge dance contest. Congratulations to all the dancers in the contest. Thank 
you for participating!!  It was a fun and entertaining contest with some great shagging!  Out 
of 12 couples our 1st place and Grand bunny winners were Martha Shoffner and Lynn 
Damon, 2nd place Malinda Smith and Bud Catoe and 3rd place Linda McVey and Larry 
Veach.  We had a fun start to the evening with line dance classes taught by Janet Swepson 
and Cindy Foust. Janet taught the “Cucaracha” and Cindy led a review of “Shivers”.  Thank 
you, instructors for volunteering your time with all proceeds going to the BSC general fund!  
And a huge thank you to DJ Brent Lloyd for keeping the dance floor full with some great 
beach, boogie and blues.  

And there is more shagging fun to come in May. You are invited to Eno Beach Shag Club 
Annual Area party on Saturday May 13th. The theme is Sock Hop/Grease.  Pull out that 
poodle skirt, saddle oxfords, pink jackets, slick back hair and rolled up jeans and stroll on 
over to Umstead Pines Country Club in Durham.  The cost is $15 paid at the door and 
includes dinner and dance.  Costumes are optional. The event will include cash bar, door 
prizes, costume contest, 50/50 raffle and the awesome DJ Chigger Woods.  Now that is 
going to be a great party! 

A quick reminder of upcoming dates:
• May 13th Eno Beach Annual Area Shag Club Party *Sock Hop/Grease 6-10pm

• May 19th  Business Meeting

Together let’s make it a great year of dancing, fun and fellowship! 
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March Board of Directors Report

The April BoD meeting was held on April 27th. 
All officers and board members were in 
attendance. 

• 2023 events were discussed including our 
Membership Appreciation party, Luau, Car 
Show, Boston butt sale, Friday Shag Nights, 
and dance lessons. 

• Our 2024 Valentines benefit was discussed. 

The next BoD meeting will be May 18th.

Board Of Directors
Butch Dawson
336-263-2855

bdawson0723@gmail.com

Buddy Richardson
336-214-2875

richardson.buddy32@yahoo.com

Allen Roney
336-253-3511 

fcynfoust@aol.com

Mike Wilson
336-260-3796

wilsonco@bellsouth.net

Danny Arnette 5/1
Ronnie Hornaday 5/3
Lynn Whited 5/3
Karla Lambert 5/12
Kim Askew 5/16
Karla Callahan 5/17
Shelley Lassiter 5/17
Traci Reid 5/21
Larry Jordan 5/23
Donna Holmes 5/24
Janice Marshall 5/24
Baxter Sellars 5/27
Roy Caudle 5/29
Vicki Stafford 5/30

May DJ Schedule



Connie Sharpe 6/2
Kathy Orr 6/6
Jake Pence 6/11
Kim Sellars 6/11
Judy Gibson 6/12
Scott Loy 6/12
Greg Dixon 6/13
Sandy Davis 6/16
Gail Copland 6/17
David Lassiter 6/18
Frances Woodlief 6/18
Ivy Collier 6/23
Lorna Lankford 6/29
Ann Allen 6/30

DJ ScheduleNewsletter Deadline for 
the June Shag Rag is May 

24th. Please email any 
items you want to be 

considered for publication 
to maxkim63@aol.com.





Attention:
Our next business meeting is 

scheduled for Friday, May 19 at 
7pm. Summer events are being 
discussed, hope you’ll join us! 



2023 SOS Cards are available to 
purchase through the Shag Club 

for $30.  Please see Kim 
Sellars to get your card. 







Burlington Shag Club

Burlington Shag Club

P. O. Box 1174

Burlington, NC 27216-1174

Calendar of Events

May 2023

BSC Business Meetings and Friday Shag Nights  
Rack & Rolls, 1243 Plaza Dr. Burlington, NC
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